
THE MINISTRY OF FINANCE – THE ACCOUNTANT GENERAL  

THE GOVERNMENT PROCUREMENT ADMINISTRATION 

 
TENDER NUMBER 2-2014 FOR THE ACQUISITION OF SERVERS AND 

STORAGE SERVICES FOR GOVERNMENT MINISTRIES  

 

 

On 10 April 2014 the Government Procurement Administration in the Accountant General 

Division published a Central Tender MMM 02-2014, for the supply and maintenance of 

servers and data storage systems for government ministries, autonomous units and 

secondary units (hereinafter:  "the Tender"). 

 

1. We hereby give you notice that the updated threshold conditions, the replies to the 

bidders' questions and the updated tender brochure are published on the Government 

Procurement Administration website at its address WWW.MR.GOV.IL under the 

central tab Tenders → Tender MMM – 02-2014. 

 

2. We hereby give you notice that the date for submitting bids in the tender has been 

deferred to Wednesday 10 December 2014 at 13:00. 

 

4. It should be clarified that the provisions of the tender brochure and the definitions 

appearing therein prevail over the entire contents of this notice. 

  

 

http://www.mr.gov.il/

